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As a local residents, we wish to object to the proposed Brooklands Farm Development.  I am very concerned about 
the potential increase in traffic, adding to an already overburdened traffic area & creating more pollution, with the 
possibility of traffic gridlock at rush hour & a significant increase in traffic on local roads. 
 
Also, it is well known that the existing sewage provision cannot cope with demand & such an increase in housing 
would put an  additional strain on the system, leading to yet more discharging into the sea & rivers. In addition, 
there would be a higher demand on the water supply, creating the potential for an increase in hosepipe bans in the 
summer in an area which increasingly experiences drought-like conditions in the height of summer. Conversely in 
the winter months there can be flash flooding in certain parts of Chestfield & South St. & overdevelopment & 
insufficient infrastructure would negatively affect this. 
 
Our local health & dental services already struggle to meet demand & would find it difficult to accommodate such 
an increase in numbers.  
 
We need to protect our farmland, countryside & biodiversity rather than losing it to yet more concrete with, in 
addition,  the consequent negative impact on local wildlife. 
 
For these reasons I object to the Brooklands Farm Development. 
 
Yours  
 
Susan Jayawardena (Mrs.) 
Asoka Jayawardena (Mr.) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Sent from Mail for Windowsut 

 You don't often get email from . Learn why this is important  




